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To The Swedesboro Woolwich School Family,

Welcome to another wonderful year at the Swedesboro-Woolwich School District.  During this special

year our school district will be celebrating "100 years of Educational Magic” as we welcome our 100th

class of 6th grade students to the Walter Hill School.  This is a district-wide accomplishment and speaks

volumes about the history of our school community.  We are so grateful for the countless number of

faculty, staff, students, and community members that have had a part in creating this educational magic

over the last 100 years.

We are extremely excited to welcome your children back to school on Tuesday, September 6, 2022, but if

that seems too long to wait, please join us for our district Open House at all of our school buildings on

August 31, 2022 between the hours of 4:00 PM and 6:00 PM.  Feel free to walk through your child’s

school and peek inside the classroom.  There will be many (not all) staff members available to meet and

greet.

In closing, as you prepare for your child(ren) to begin this school year, please know that we believe that

all children are uniquely and wonderfully made with a purpose.  It will be our pleasure to partner with you

to educate your children this school year.

Respectfully submitted,

Dr. Walter J. Kappeler, Jr., Superintendent

Swedesboro Woolwich School District

http://www.swedesboro-woolwich.com

